
Steel Center for C.T.E. 
DAILY BULLETIN  

Wednesday, May 23, 2018:  AM & PM 
Day 174 Of 181 

 

TODAY’S DAILY CTE FUN FACT:  From our Culinary Arts Instructor, Chef Mika:  Twinkies originally had a 

banana-flavored cream filling; but it was switched to vanilla flavoring, because World War 2 brought the 

banana trade to a halt. 

 

ANNOUNCEMENTS:   

 Steel Center’s annual Senior Recognition Ceremony was held last night.  Congratulations to the 

Steel Center Class of 2018!  Best wishes in all your future endeavors! 

 

 Seniors:  Your last day of classes at your sending high school is also your last day of class at Steel 

Center.  If you like or upon request of your instructors, you may still report to Steel Center, after 

that date. 

 

 Steel Center’s last day of classes for underclassmen and some seniors is Monday, June 4.  

Students are to report to Steel Center through that date, unless your sending school district 

does not provide transportation.   

 

 Seniors:  If you picked up the SOAR paperwork to earn statewide articulated credits through 

CCAC or any other school, the forms are due back to Student Services for completion.  Please 

see Mr. Hinkle with questions. 

 

 Attention Waterfront Learning students:  If you need to get caught up on your online 

coursework, you are able to work in Student Services with your instructor’s permission and a 

signed hall pass.  See Mr. Hinkle, if you have any questions. 

 

 The last activity day for this school year will be tomorrow, Thursday, May 24.  CTSOs may meet, 

starting at 9:25 a.m. and 1:30 p.m. 

 

 (PM ONLY) EF students will be dismissed at 1:52 p.m., today.  Buses will leave Steel Center 

promptly at 1:55 p.m.  EF students with driving and passenger passes are welcome to remain at 

Steel Center until 2:30 p.m.  An announcement will be made at 1:52 p.m. to dismiss you.       

 

 (AM ONLY) Faculty are reminded of the following due dates: 

o Updated POS curriculum guides and scope and sequences are to be updated and 

downloaded to the Curriculum folder in Staff Documents, ASAP. 

o GCN professional development modules are to be completed by Wednesday, June 6.   

o The end-of-year checklists are due to Dr. Frioni by Wednesday, June 6.           

HAVE A GREAT DAY, STEEL CENTER! 
 


